
My name is Mark Akridge and I am from Dayton Ohio, I've worked on issue 1 with the Miami 

valley organizing collaborative. My thoughts on this issue are that they should definitely give the 

felons a second chance because I know family members personally going through not being 

able to provide for there families because of their decisions. I feel like this bill could and will help 

these felons alot not only with jobs but also with their families because it also shows they are 

trying to be a better person for not only themselves but their families. I think the bill needs to 

change in order to help these men and women become better people because in reality 

everyone deserves a second chance.  


